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National Association of Social Workers: 
Social Work Month in March is a time to celebrate the 
great profession of social work. The theme for Social 

Work Month 2020 is Social Workers: Generations 
Strong.

The theme has various meanings. As we enter a new 
decade it is important to look back and honor the 

powerful, positive impact the social work profession has 
had on our society for generations.

Student of the Week

Upcoming Events

What’s the buzz?

Weekly Events
3/4/2020
12 pm
Women’s History Month Lecture- Central 
Library 6th floor Parlor

March Fun Facts:
Each year March and June end on the 
same day of the week.

March was named for war and lives up 
to its name...after the Latin Martius—
aka Mars, the Roman God of war and a 
mythical ancestor of the Roman people. 
March was historically the perfect month 
for both farmers to resume farming, and 
warriors to resume warring.

If you would like to preorder a t-shirt please 
send us an email to 
utasocialworkcouncil@gmail.com or contact us 
on the Teams chat, with your name, size, and 
quantity of shirts that you would like to 
purchase. The shirts will cost $25 each, with 
the exception of sizes 2XL and 3XL. Cash or 
checks made out to Social Work Council will be 
accepted. Sizes: S, M, L, XL, 2XL ($27), and 3XL 
($29)

MSW Students Madeline 
Hyde, Ixzally Quiroz, and 
Linn Daugherty working 
with resettled refugees to 
file taxes on Sunday, 
February 23, allowing 
families to keep more of 
the money they’ve earned.  
If you’d like to help out, 
please contact Dr. Mitschke 
at dianemitschke@uta.edu.

“My name is Sarah Jones and one 
of my favorite hobbies is gardening 
at the community garden”! 
– Sarah Jones, MSW Student and 
Graduate Student Leader

• March 2nd—Deadline to apply for Spring 2020 
graduation

• Early March —applications will open for Summer 
and Fall 2020 graduation

• March 6th—Deadline to submit a Name Change 
Request for the Commencement booklet

• March 16th-19th—Grad Finale at the UTA 
Bookstore
• 16th-17th 10am-4pm
• 18th-19th 10am-7pm

Daylight 
Savings Time 
start March 
8th. Set your 
clocks 1 hour 
ahead!!

“I have had the privilege of serving as Director of Graduate Programs since mid-2015, and during that time, I have very much 
appreciated getting to know each of you and working hard to ensure that our MSW program is responsive to the unique and 
diverse needs of MSW students. Our program has grown in its reach across the state of Texas, and we’re able to offer 
students the opportunity to develop specialized expertise in five distinct areas of advanced social work practice, preparing 
students to launch careers as practitioners who are ready to make a real difference in their communities. As I begin my new 
role as Associate Dean for Academic and Student Affairs, I am looking forward to continuing the forward progress we’ve 
made in shaping our School of Social Work to be a leader in social justice in Texas and around the world. I am so proud of 
each of you and the leadership, passion, and commitment to social work values you bring to the MSW Program, and can’t 
wait to see the mountains you will move as social workers in our communities. Thank you for allowing me to serve you in 
this capacity for the past 4.5 years. As I hand over the reins to Dr. Regina Praetorius, your new Director of Graduate 
Programs, I know you are in excellent hands, and that Dr. Praetorius will work tirelessly to ensure that our MSW Program not 
only meets your needs and expectations, but continues to prepare graduates to be social justice leaders for years to come.”

A Farewell Message From Dr. Mitschke

Introducing The New Director of Graduate Programs: 
Dr. Regina Praetorius

“I am very excited to be the new Director of Graduate Programs. I know many of 
you already from your BSW work so I’m glad to encounter you on your journey 
again. For those of you who don’t know me, I was previously the Director of 
Undergraduate Programs at the School of Social Work since 2015. My research 
area is suicide prevention with a current focus on college student mental health. 
Prior to becoming a faculty member at UTA, I have had many opportunities in 
social work that have ensured I’ve never been bored in my career! I have worked 
with the aging in a long term care facility, with nurses and police officers training 
them for sensitive interaction with people reporting sexual violence, with high 
school students in public health promotion, with college aged students exploring 
and planning their future careers, with people struggling with chronic mental 
health issues and suicidality, and with people bereaved by suicide. In my role as a 
faculty member and previous Director of Undergraduate Programs, I have been 
continually inspired by the perseverance and courage of our social work students 
at UTA. What an exciting future the social work profession has with you taking 
the lead! I look forward to the opportunities ahead to support you in your pursuit 
of your MSW degrees”!

SSW Block Party (Celebration Social 
Work Month)

Thursday, March 19
11:30 AM - 2:30 PM
SSW Courtyard
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